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Dear Mr Spottiswoode 

 

Thank you for your email below. I am pleased to supply our comment for the purposes of 

Scrutiny.  

 

We believe the draft Revenue Administration Law represents a sensible modernisation of the 

powers of the Comptroller and the machinery for collection of tax in the Island. It should be 

seen as part of an overall modernisation of the Jersey tax system, but is an essential step in 

the whole process. We have no particular comments on the individual provisions of the law. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Justin Woodhouse, Head of Tax PwC BCI 

  
PwC | Tax Partner 

Office: +44 (0) 1534 838233 | Mobile: +44 (0) 7700 838233 | Fax: +44 (0) 1534 838201 

Email: justin.woodhouse@je.pwc.com 

PricewaterhouseCoopers CI LLP 

37 Esplanade, St Helier, Jersey, JE1 4XA 

http://www.pwc.com/jg 

 

Alternative Contact: Jannette Le Feuvre | PA to Justin Woodhouse  

Mobile: +44 7797 890259 | jannette.le.feuvre@pwc.com 
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